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New officers & Executive Council members:
Message from new President -                  Rev Matthew Hagan
"Having recently been appointed as President of the NIHCA for the next two years I feel privileged to take on this role. I, along with my colleagues on the NIHCA Executive will continue to work in the best interests of Hospital and Hospice Chaplaincy in Northern Ireland." 

Welcome also to - Rev Rosie Morton, new secretary; Rev Norman Harrison, Presbyterian rep; Rev Don Gamble, Church of Ireland rep. 

Thanks:

Very sincere thanks to our former President, Rev Paul Erskine, and to our former secretary, Rev Jennifer McWhirter, for their commitment and service to the NIHCA. 

Funding:

We still have not received any confirmation of the budget for this year, nor received any additional money. However, we have sufficient money to cover some training (see later).
Future training days:
Please let me know asap if you have any suggested topics or speakers/facilitators. Or have you done any research/studies in recent years that you would be willing to share at training days?
UKBHC:

You will be aware that the NIHCA has been a core member of the UK Board of Healthcare Chaplaincy (UKBHC) since its formation in 2008. Initially the guiding document was a Memorandum of Understanding. It is now intended to register UKBHC as a Company limited by guarantee with directors and board members. This is largely for legal, financial and professional reasons. In time it will require some revision of the Memorandum of Understanding. This is just to inform you of the direction of travel. If you have any questions or queries please come back to me.
Membership application form:

A new application form has been drawn up to improve our record-keeping & communication. This is for NIHCA use & will not be passed on to others. In future we will also issue receipts on payment of membership fee.
Even if you have paid your fee for 2015/16 you are asked to return the form promptly. Also encourage chaplaincy colleagues to join.
Dates for your diary:

· Sept training day - See separate information.

· UKBHC AGM - Wed 7th Oct from 2.00-4.00pm at the Skainos Centre, East Belfast Mission, Newtownards Rd, Belfast.
· "Coaching at end of life" introductory workshop with Revd Don Eisenhauer from USA, to:

· Introduce the coaching model and how it can be used with the dying and the grieving

· help participants understand "the coach approach"

· reflect on our culture's view of end of life and participants own personal views

· explore how to create a "safe space" for the dying and the grieving

· discuss what it means to be "doing well" when you are dying

· explore the difference between mourning and grieving

· reflect on "normal" emotions around death and dying

· work with helpful images for grief

Provisional date Wed 18th Nov 9.30am-4.30pm. Belfast venue to be confirmed. Details to follow. DO NOT BOOK YET!

See - http://coachingatendoflife.com/ 
God bless, Derek
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